Peace Independence Democracy Unity Prosperity

Ministry of Foreign Affairs No: 4 [ /AE.I0.2

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Lao People’s Democratic Republic presents its
compliments to the Office of the United Nations Resident Coordinator in Vientiane, and has the
honor to inform the latter that the Government of Lao PDR has formally endorsed the Lao PDR -
United Nations Sustainable Development Cooperation Framework (UNSDCF) 2022 - 2026.

In this connection, Minister of Foreign Affairs, on behalf of the Government of the Lao PDR,
will co-sign the cooperation framework with UN Resident Coordinator and UN Country Team
members in Lao PDR.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Lao People’s Democratic Republic avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations Resident Coordinator in Vientiane the
assurances of its highest consideration. p—

Vientiane, 24 August 2021

Office of the United Nations Resident Coordinator
Vientiane



